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Thank you all for 
another great year!



Secret Santa!



Dear WOPC Team,

We would like to take a moment to express our deepest gratitude to each and every one of 
you. Your dedication to WOPC, the children, and our community has been the cornerstone 

of our success this year. Without your incredible talent, collaborative teamwork, and 
unwavering commitment, we wouldn’t be celebrating such a remarkable year.

Reflecting on our journey together, we feel truly privileged to work alongside such a 
dedicated and hardworking team. Your contributions brighten each day at our center, and 

we are sincerely grateful for everything you do.

May this holiday season bring you warmth, joy, and cherished moments with your loved 
ones. Let this Christmas mark the end of a successful year and the beginning of a fresh, 

promising chapter.

Warm regards,
Amanda and Tina



Dear All 

As we celebrate the festive season, we want to take a moment to express  heartfelt gratitude for 
your unwavering dedication and hard work throughout the year. 

Your compassion, creativity, and commitment to nurturing young minds make a lasting difference in 
the lives of the children and their families. 

May this Christmas bring you joy, peace, and cherished moments with your loved ones. Wishing you 
a season filled with warmth, love, and the happiest of memories. 

Thank you for all that you do, and here’s to a bright and prosperous New Year ahead!  

Best wishes - West Oakville Preschool Board
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